
Swing gate systems, pedestrian wings and fences

Announcement of discontinuation of products

Dear Sir or Madam, 

We would like to draw your attention to a product change.

We have decided to discontinue the manufacture and sale of our swing gate systems (AUTOPORT, 
MANUPORT), fences and pedestrian wings. Taking into account the stock availability, these 
products will be only available until approx. the end of 2023 (while stock last).
 
As usual, the spare parts will be available for the next 10 years.

In case you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We thank you for your unders-
tanding and are looking forward to continue our good cooperation.

With best regards,

E L K A - T o r a n t r i e b e						   
GmbH u. Co. Betriebs KG

Torben Nehls-Eller

Legal form: Kommanditgesellschaft, Amtsgericht Flensburg HRA 1279 HU,
Persönlich haftende Gesellschafterin ELKA-Torantriebe Verwaltungs GmbH,

Tönning, Amtsgericht Flensburg HRB 1135 HU
General manager: Torben Nehls-Eller, Elisabeth Christens

https://www.elka.eu/en/
https://www.elka.eu/en/produkte/
https://www.elka.eu/en/kontakt/

